
BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 
 

December 6, 2012 

BART continues its work to restore Fremont Central Park following the 
completion of the subway portion of the Warm Springs Extension project.  
Construction crews will replace storm drains and damaged sidewalks at 
the entrance to the Central Park pedestrian pathway.  As part of this 
work, access to the pedestrian pathway around Lake Elizabeth will be 
closed at the Stevenson Blvd. entrance, adjacent to the softball fields.  
Park users have two options to access the pedestrian path.  Pedestrians 
can access the pathway further south on Stevenson Blvd. near the soccer 
field.  Pedestrians can also access the pathway from the Central Park 
entrance at Paseo Padre Parkway.   Please see the attached map for 
more information. 

Pedestrians should watch for directional signage leading them to the 
pathway.   

We appreciate your continued patience during construction. If you have 
questions regarding these activities, please contact our project 
information line at (510) 476-3900 or e-mail 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov. You can also visit our Community 
Relations Field Office located at 47212 Mission Falls Ct. in Fremont. 
 

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Replacement of storm drains and sidewalks 
in Central Park. 

Estimated Start Date  

December 10, 2012. 

Estimated Duration  

One week. 

Impacts  

The detour is expected to cause minimal 
disruption. 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7 pm 
Monday through Friday  

Saturday work as necessary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District 

Construction Notification #41 
 
Access to Pedestrian Pathway Temporarily 

Closed 
 Detours to Be In Place 
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   Warm Springs Extension 

Fremont Central Park Subway 

1320 Stevenson Blvd. 

Fremont, Ca 94537  

Closed Area 

Park / Lake Walk 
Entrance Access 

Park Entrance/ Lake 
Walk Access 


